FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

IMPASSABLE TRAVEL ADVISORY

BALDWIN COUNTY, AL, August 28, 2025 - A portion of Hoffman Road, at State Highway 59, will be impassable to
through traffic beginning at 8:00 AM on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, until 5:00 PM on Monday, September 15, 2025, for
drainage and intersection improvements.

Please note weather delays may affect projected impasse dates.
Motorists are encouraged to use the suggested detour provided in the map below.

MEDIA CONTACT:
Donna Hughes  Baldwin County Highway Department  (251) 970-4053  Email: dhughes@baldwincountyal.gov
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